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April 20, 2018 
 
TO:  H. Sam Orth, III, Director, Department of Technology 

From:  Wayne Gaiter, ISS, Department of Technology 

Through: Gwen Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 

SUBJECT: Award Letter for VEEAM Software – RFQ010393  

The Department of Technology (DoT) through utilization of a Request for Quotations process, received 7 

bids in response to RFQ010393 for purchase of VEEAM software. The Department of Technology is 

recommending that award be made to SaiTech Inc. due to the lowest bid. 

 

VENDOR BID AMOUNT COMPLETE COMMENTS 

Saitech Inc $57,862.50   

vCloud Tech Inc $58,500.00   

Brown Enterprise Inc $58,867.50   

Ohio Collaboration Learning Systems $59,550.00   

Hopewell Data Systems $60,450.00   

Columbus Lumber $61,680.00   

Suncoast Communications $66,000.00   

 

 

 


